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Landmark Supreme Court Ruling Upholds 
Constitutionality of the Affordable Care Act    

Statement from Georgians for a Healthy Future's Executive Director, Cindy Zeldin 

 
"Today’s ruling from the United States Supreme Court affirming the constitutionality 

of the Affordable Care Act is an exciting victory for Georgia’s health care 

consumers. When the Affordable Care Act is fully implemented, no one in Georgia 

will be denied health insurance due to a pre-existing condition. All Georgians will 

have a pathway to coverage and the peace of mind that comes from knowing that 

their families are protected. Georgians for a Healthy Future looks forward to 

working collaboratively with state policymakers and stakeholders to fully implement 

the Affordable Care Act to ensure it meets its promise of access to quality, 

affordable health care for all Georgians." 
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Georgians for a Healthy Future is a 501(c)3 nonprofit consumer health advocacy 

organization. For more information, visit www.healthyfuturega.org 


